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Governor extends Sarok Greetings 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Shri V. Shanmuganathan extended 
his warm greetings to the people of the State on the festive occasion of Sarok. 
He expressed his hope that the festivity will usher in peace and harmony for all 
and good harvest in the year ahead. 

On this joyous occasion, I join my Aka brethren in offering our prayers to 
Almighty to bless each one of us with his choicest blessings, the Governor said 
in his message.  
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